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Dear Parents of Nursery Children,       Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
It is lovely to hear from the Nursery teachers that our children are settling so well into their new 

environment.  Now that the children have had nearly half a term to get used to their new routine, I 

would like to share with you some expectations of our rules that help your children to stay safe as 

you wait for the Nursery to open.  It is also timely to do so as recently there have been some 

behavioural incidents, accidents and worrying breaches of health and safety outside the Nursery 

gates. We ask that you please: 

1. Use the steps or ramp to access Nursery, staying on the path. 

2. Children should not be playing on the grassy slope. 

3. Keep your child with you as you wait in the queue. 

When Nursery children are being dropped off, the day has already started for our Year 2s, whose 

classes are opposite the Nursery entrance. Therefore, adhering to the above, and children waiting 

more quietly, especially by Kingfisher class’s window, will mean that there is less distraction for the 

children learning in their classrooms. 

To accommodate those parents who may have already dropped siblings into school, we will be 

opening the Nursery doors a few minutes earlier.  Please note that the Radcliffe and Harbury Road 

gates close promptly at 8.40am.  If you arrive after this time access must be around the school 

grounds, not through the playground. 

 

I am sure you will understand that until the Nursery have been welcomed through the Nursery 

doors, children are the responsibility of their parents/carers.  

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Ms Whittle (nee Mrs Covey) 
Assistant Headteacher and Early Years Leader 
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